
                                                                                            
 

 
May 3, 2019 
 
Mr. Bill Flanagan 
Faculty of Law 
Queen's University 
128 Union Street 
Kingston ON K7L 3N6 
 
Dear Mr. Flanagan,  
 
On behalf of the Canadian Association of Professional Immigration Consultants, I want to 
congratulate Queen’s University Faculty of Law on being the sole accredited English language 
provider of a new Graduate Diploma in Immigration and Citizenship Law.  
 
The unveiling of such an esteemed program represents a significant milestone in our profession 
and a welcome sign of progress that complements the College of Immigration and Citizenship 
Consultants Act, which will greatly enhance consumer protection.  
 
CAPIC will gladly commit its resources, including the wealth of knowledge and experience that 
our members possess, to cooperate on the development of the program in whatever capacity. 
For instance, we would love the opportunity to present our Award for Academic Excellence and 
inform your students of the benefits of CAPIC student membership, should this be appropriate.  
 
I trust that we will continue to see further improvements to immigration and citizenship law 
training, the immigration consulting profession, and the lives of both future and current 
Canadians. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Dory Jade, C.Dir 
Chief Executive Officer 
CAPIC 


